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For the first time in 3 years, St Mary Magdalene 

children and staff were able to enjoy a Harvest Service 

at St. Mary Magdalene Church. Due to the pandemic, 

our services have been school based and virtual. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

C 

‘I really enjoyed the singing,’ Creedan-Lee 

‘It was nice to be in the church again,’ Liam 

 

 

Thank you to all of you who sent in food for the Harvest. 

The contributions were shared between the Food Bank 

at the church and St Mary Magdalene School Food Bank, 

which support our families in need. 

 

Mrs Kristensen – Spiritual and Cultural Federation Lead 

 

   Harvest Festival 2021   
 

The Year 3 and 4 Bible Club explained the  

meaning of the Sower and the Seeds. 

There was an abundance of contributions… 

Rev Dom gave the Harvest Talk with help from 

the audience. 

After a warm welcome, Rev Jesse led us in prayers and 

blessings.  
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